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Subject 

 
Consider and act upon issues surrounding utility relocations at FM 544 Gateway.  

 

 
Recommendation 

 

Motion to award a contract to Capco Telecom in an amount not to exceed $70,000 and further authorize the Executive 

Director to execute any and all necessary documents. 

 

 

Discussion 

As the Board is aware, the WEDC has been working toward redevelopment at the 544 Gateway Addition, which is 

currently under construction. Utility conflicts exist onsite along the north side of FM 544/Kirby that will need to be 

resolved for project completion and subsequent real estate transactions. 

 

Staff has been in contact with numerous utility contractors to relocate overhead utilities (aerial fiber) from the old Oncor 

poles to the new poles. One of the fiber optic lines requiring relocation is owned by Wylie ISD and utilized by the City 

of Wylie. Application/permit/flagging fees with KCS railroad are included in the project's scope and cost estimation. 

 

 


